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The Greater Moncton Sewerage Commission has been invited to be one of a select group 

of speakers and lecturers at the International conference on biosolids. This conference, 

organized by the International Water Association, will be held in June at the Norwegian 

University of Science and Technology in Trondheim, Norway. The GMSC presentation 

will be entitled "Integrated, long term sustainable, cost effective biosolids management at 

a large canadian wastewater treatment facility".  

 


